
NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS
Pursuant to Section 67(2)(c) of the Securities Act, 2012

Unilever Caribbean Limited (“the Company”) advises 
its Shareholders that the Company’s Annual Report 
for the year ended December 31, 2022 is now 
accessible on the Company’s website at:
https://www.unilever.tt/investor-relations/

Should there be a need to obtain further information 
about the accessibility of the Annual Report for 
the year ended December 31, 2022, please do not 
hesitate to contact:

Aegis Business Solutions Limited
Corporate Secretary
18 Scott Bushe Street
Port-of-Spain
625 6473-5 ext 276 
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